From: Margy Bartly

Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 6:16 PM
To: Planning

Cc: Steve Adams (Cllr)

Subject: Frognal Lane 2024/1122/P

| understand you have received an application to build two family homes on
the site of the garages at the western end of Frognal Lane.

This application is very much supported by myself and my family, along with a
good deal of other residents.

| live close to the site, but not on Frognal Lane, and regularly use the Church.
The site is terrible at the moment and | understand you wish to see larger
development, potentially up to six homes.

| do not think this approach is appropriate, the two homes proposed, from the
information | have seen are a better solution for the neighbourhood.

Yours

Margaret
NW3



